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16 January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Barcelona Parent Information Evening 
 
The trip to Barcelona is fast approaching.  We hope that your young person is as excited as we are!  We would 
like to invite you to a Parent Information Evening on Thursday, 1st February, from 6pm until 7pm.  This will 
be a great chance to see the official itinerary of the trip (including times and details of flights), to find out 
which staff and students will be going on the trip and to ask any questions or queries you may have.  If you 
are unable to make this evening for any reason, we will send out the presentation of the evening, and we will 
be sending out an FAQ.   
 
In the mean time, we would ask you to apply for a GHIC which would entitle your young person to free 
medical care whilst we are in Barcelona.   
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Andy Farmery                                                      Claire Friedner 
Head of Spanish                                                  Head of Art 
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